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CIT Attended the 2017 SECLA  

From Nov. 11 to 12, 2017, CIT attended the 7th Annual Conference of the Southeast Chinese Language 

Association (7th SECLA) at the Confucius Institute in Xavier University of Louisiana. Dr. Iris Xu, CIT 

Director,  attended the SECLA forum especially for CI directors. Dr. Xu delivered a speech CITôs Devel-

opment Plan for the Next Ten Years. Ms. Wei Yu and Mr. Qiang Chen introduced how CIT assisted vari-

ous schools in teaching Chinese Language in Alabama. Ms. Long Jie, Education Consul from Consulate-

General of Peopleôs Republic of China in Houston was also invited to attend the dinner on Nov. 11.  
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On Nov. 3, 2017, CIT set a Chinese cultural exhibition booth in the Annual American Peanut Festival in 
Dothan. CIT prepared various cultural activities that kept peopleôs eyes fully occupied and delicious 
Chinese food that can please the visitorsô appetite. Some visitors kicked shuttle cocks, learnt to write 
Chinese characters, tried paper cutting, painted pandas, made bracelets and tasted Chinese food while 
others asked more information about Chinese programs and wished to experience more Chinese culture. 
CIT will attempt to promote Chinese culture and enhance the cultural exchange between two nations. 

 

CIT Attended the Annual American Peanut Festival in Dothan 

CIT Attended the 2017 STARTALK Annual Conference in Portland 

From Nov. 3 to 4, 2017, STARTALK Team attended the 2017 STARTALK Annual Conference in 
Portland. Attendees shared how they implemented innovative, creative, and effective strategies and 
practices in their student and teacher programs.  
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